
 

COMPANY AUDITION INFORMATION 
 
As you are aware, Dance in Flight company auditions are still happening for this next semester, 
but will be slightly different than before. If you are interested in being a part of the DIF 2021 
company, please see the information below. 
 
AUDITIONS 
Auditions will be an entirely virtual process. In order to be considered, a dancer must submit a 
dancer audition form​ which requires 2 video submissions. For the first video, we are asking for 
you to submit a short 0:30 - 1:00 video showcasing the style of dance you feel is your best. For 
the second video, we are asking you to learn and perform the choreography from the audition 
video found on the website and Instagram. ​The application is due on​ ​Tuesday, September 8 
at 11:59 PM (PDT). 
 
Application​: ​https://forms.gle/s7424LPQLGhjQk6t5 
Audition Choreography​: Please return on Monday, August 17 for link. 
 
CALLBACKS 
If a student makes it to the next round of auditions, the student directors, director, and producer 
will schedule a Zoom interview with each person auditioning during the week of September 7. 
 
DANCER RESPONSIBILITIES 
Though it is still too soon to plan anything concrete, we are planning for there to be some sort of 
show or virtual showcase in the Spring 2021 semester. There will not be any set rehearsal times 
for each piece, but it will be the choreographer's choice on when to meet with their group and 
how they would like to facilitate practices.  
 
CASTING  
Dancers will be casted after choreographers, committee, director, and producer review the 
audition videos and applications. Company will be announced via email and on the website. 

https://forms.gle/KFPRgbknPSYxRU7q9
https://forms.gle/s7424LPQLGhjQk6t5


 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to reach out to dif@pepperdine.edu. 
 
 
 
 


